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28th September 2018 

Dear parent/ carer, 

 
I hope that you are all well and looking forward to a nice final weekend in September and 

welcoming-in October and the autumnal weather. 

 

Congratulations to our wonderful B League footballers who played the second round of 

their league matches this week at Cicely Haughton School; and our A League footballers 

who kicked off their league campaign here at St. Werburgh’s following last week’s 

postponements due to lots and lots of rain! We are very proud of all of the players and 

thank all of the spectators and hope you all had a good time cheering on your school. 

Match reports will be published soon! 

 

One of our wonderful Year 4 pupils, Evie K., is once again showing how she reflects one 

particular part of our school motto: ‘…Love one another’.  

I am raising money for two charities: ‘Mind’ and ‘Young Minds’. ‘Mind’ helps people who 

are struggling with mental health problems. ‘Young Minds’ helps young people who are 

also struggling with mental health problems. Both charities are trying to change the future 

so that everybody is supported and empowered, whatever happens! I am making leather 

and string jewellery, which I will be selling in school, with the money raised going to these 

charities. The friendship bracelets are 50p, the bracelets are £1.00 and the bookmarks are 

£1.00. These will be on sale in school during October…until we sell-out of stock! Thank you. 

Evie 
  

Please can I urge all to carry-on discussing the importance of staying safe on the roads 

with your child, and thank those who continue to drive and park responsibly and 

considerately around the school to keep all members of our lovely school family safe and 

our neighbours and other road users happy. 

 

Just a quick reminder that you are all invited to join us for the Harvest Service in our lovely 

church on Monday (1 October) at 9.30am. We are delighted that this will be the first 

whole-school Service led by our new Vicar, Rev. Sue. 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

The St. Werburgh’s team. 

 


